
 

 
 
February 13, 2020 
 
 
Secretary-Treasurers  
 
Dear Sisters, Brothers and Friends: 
 
Re: Human Rights and the Duty to Accommodate Workshop 
  May and June 2020 
 
In the HEU, stewards often become aware of members who need an accommodation. In order to 
improve the ability of our stewards to support members and direct them to the appropriate 
resources, HEU is offering Human Rights and the Duty to Accommodate workshop. This is a 
valuable workshop for members who want a deeper knowledge of human rights legislation and 
how it relates to the duty to accommodate.  
 
This two-day workshop will be offered over the following dates and locations: 
 

• May 20 and 21 – Victoria 
• June 9 and 10 – Lower Mainland 
• June 24 and 25 – Kamloops 

 
In the Human Rights and Duty to Accommodate workshop members will: 
 

• Build their knowledge of human rights principles and BC Human Rights Code 
• Learn about the duty to accommodate process   
• Learn about resources available for members who require an accommodation 
 

Interested members should return their applications to the Provincial Office Attention: Sonia 
Paone, Education and Human Rights Department by Thursday, April 16, 2020 for Victoria, 
by Monday, May 11, 2020 for the Lower Mainland, and by Wednesday, May 20 for 
Kamloops. Please return only ONE copy of the application – either by fax or mail.   
 
Depending on the total number of applicants, there may be a selection process.  We will contact 
applicants by telephone or mail once the selection process has finished.   
  
In solidarity, 
 
 
 
Jennifer Whiteside 
Secretary-Business Manager 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc:  Chairpersons, Provincial Executive, Reps & Directors, Equity Standing Committee members 
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